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Archbishop Stefan of Ohrid and Macedonia extends
condolences for victims of terrorist attack in the
Moscow region

DECR Communication Service, 24.03.2024.

In the letter to His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Rus', the Primate of the Macedonian
Orthodox Church — Archdiocese of Ohrid has extended condolences for the victims of the terrorist
attack that entailed multiple fatalities at the Crocus City Hall in Krasnogorsk. His Beatitude Archbishop
Stefan of Ohrid and Macedonia wrote:

Your Holiness,

We are deeply saddened by the heinous terrorist attack at the Crocus City Hall concert venue near
Moscow that claimed the lives of many innocent people, including children.



Feeling pain and compassion, the clergy and faithful of the Macedonian Orthodox Church -
Archdiocese of Ohrid together with me empathize with the victims’ family members, pray for the souls of
the departed and wish a speedy recovery to the injured.

Praying with you, your brother in Christ,

+ STEFAN,

Archbishop of Ohrid and Macedonia
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